
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

August 5, 2021 
 
 
ADDENDUM 3 
 
TO: Applicants 
 
FROM: Michelle Faircloth, Purchasing Director  
 
RE: Notice of Federal Financial Assistance 

 Funding Opportunity Number 21-DE-FOA-0000052-C 
 
This addendum is to provide all potential applicants with clarification on page limitation 
information in the application packet:  02032.pdf (fdacs.gov) 
 
Please note that the following sections are limited to two (2) pages each: 
 
Project Narrative 
 
The project narrative must not exceed (insert #) two (2) 8 ½” by 11” single sided pages. 
Additional pages beyond the page limitation will not be considered. 
 
Scope of Work 
 
The scope of work must not exceed (insert #) two (2) 8 ½” by 11” single sided pages. 
Additional pages beyond the page limitation will not be considered. 
 
Budget Plan Narrative  
 
The budget plan narrative must not exceed (insert #) two (2) 8 ½” by 11” single sided pages. 
Additional pages beyond the page limitation will not be considered 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All other terms, conditions and specifications of this Notice of Federal Financial 
Assistance will remain the same.  If you have any questions regarding this addendum, 
please feel free to contact us at Bids@FDACS.gov.  


